
 

++ Important Dates 

Inspiring a Generation 

Our	new	Wednesday	night	
classes	for	Beginner	
Junior	Students	kicked	off	
at	Ladygrove	Park	
Primary	School	in	
November!	Due	to	the	
extraordinarily	large	
class	size	for	Juniors	on	
Friday	nights,	Phoenix	Taekwondo	took	
the	big	decision	to	open	up	this	new	class	to	allow	us	to	
continue	to	deliver	high	quality	teaching	to	smaller	groups	at	a	time!	We	
would	also	like	to	put	a	BIG	THANKS	out	to	Phoenix	Taekwondo	member	
Leon	Smith	who	gives	up	his	Wednesday	evenings	to	help!	

P H O E N I X  N E W S L E T T E R :   N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 5  

Count down to Xmas 
with the Phoenix 
Advent Calendar 

Join	us	in	the	countdown	to	Christmas	
with	 the	 Phoenix	 Taekwondo	 Advent	
Calendar	on	your	club	website:	

www.phoenixtaekwondo.net/advent.html	

See	what’s	behind	each	new	door	as	it	
opens	 everyday	 in	 the	 run	 up	 to	
Christmas!	

Friday 4th December: Grading Results and Presentation 

Weds 9th December: Additional Grading Presentation  

Sunday 20th December Last Sunday Class 2015 
 

Weds 16th December Last Wednesday Class 2015 

New Wednesday Junior Class Kicks-Off 

PPPhhhoooeeennniiixxx   TTTaaaeeekkkwwwooonnndddooo   

Fri 18th December Last Friday Class 2015 
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++ This Months Little 
Dragons Tae-Yong 
Winners! 

Phoenix	 Taekwondo	 were	 invited	 to	
perform	 at	 the	 Business	 and	
Community	 Awards	 (BACA)	 at	 the	
Cornerstone	Arts	Centre,	Didcot.		

Phoenix Demo Team 
perform at the BACA ! 

Friday	27th	November	saw	our	Junior	and	
Senior	Class	Grading	examinations.	In	all	
we	put	67	students	through	their	paces.	
The	higher	graded	seniors	had	a	
particularly	challenging	time	with	multiple	
wood	destruction	techniques	including	
jumping	kicks	being	requested	on	the	day!		
	
The	Grading	Examination	results	will	be	
announced	at	the	presentation	
ceremony	on	Friday	4th	December	with	
an	additional	ceremony	on	
Wednesday	9th	December.	
	
Good	luck	to	all	the	candidates!	

Winter Grading Examination   

Well	done	to	Matthew,	
Amy,	Ben	and	James	
for	taking	Tae-Yong	
home	this	month!!		

Phoenix Taekwondo:       www.phoenixtaekwondo.net          phoenix.taekwon@gmail.com        www.facebook.com/PhoenixTKD 

The	 performance	 was	 made	 by	 our	
Fusion	Dance	Team	and	Self	Defence	
Group.	 The	 200	 strong	 audience	
included	 the	 mayor,	 local	 councilors	
and	 businesses	 and	 were	 incredibly	
engaged	with	our	performance!	


